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[bookmark: _GoBack]A NYLA Legislative Alert posted on NYLINE on March 13, 2013 announced:
Thanks to the efforts of the over 1000 advocates who traveled to Albany for Library Advocacy Day on Tuesday, March 5, the NYS Senate has included a proposed restoration of $4 million in Library Aid for the F.Y. 2013-14 NYS Budget.  Alas the NYS Assembly did not follow suit, and have only included the funding levels equal to what the Governor proposed in his Executive Budget (flat funding from F.Y. 2012-13).
Those interested in contacting their legislature can use the NYLA advocacy page.

Legislature will be invited over the next week to say a few words at our spring conference.


